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Transmitted herewith is a copy of the following:

Report TEI-837 from the Department of the Interior,
Geological Survey, cdated September 1963 and entitled
"Geologic and Seismic Investigations of a Proposed
Nuclear Power Plant Site on Bodega liead, Sonoma
County, California,"
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PRIORITY TWX, SPENCER TO KORNBLITH DTD 10/17/63 \ ~

THE BODEGA BAY SITE WAS VISITED ON OCTOBER 7, 1963 BY G, 8. SPENCER

AND R, H, ENGELKEN, REGION V DIVISION OF COMPLIANCE. THE AEC INSPECTORS

WERE ACCOMPANIED BY W, K. CLOUD, C, F. KNUDSON AND V, A. MOORE OF THE

U.8. COAST GEOLOGICAL SURVEY, SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA., THE
EXCAVATION FLOOR ELEVAYION HAS PROCRESSED TO THE -59 FT. LEVEL WITH
THE SCHEDULE CALLING FOR REACHING THE -73 FT ELEVATION BY THE 18TH
OF OCTOBER, ALL ON-SITE CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES WHICH HAD TAKEN
PLACE OM THE DATE OF VISIT APPEARED TO BE IN ACCORD WITR THE LETTER
FROM N, R, SUTHERIAND TO ROBERT LOWENSTEIN DATED JUNE 27, 1963
SETTING FORTH PGSE'S PLANS FOR PREPARATION OF THE EXCAVATION FOR
THE PROPOSED BODEGA BAY REACTOR AND REQUESTING CONFIRMATION OF
PGSE'S VIEWS COMCERNING THE APPLICATION OF THE COMMISSION'S
REGULATIONS 10 CFR 50.10, TO SUCH WORK; THE LETTER OF REPLY FROM
THE CENERAL COUNSEL DATED JULY 23, 1963 AND THE CONDITIONS SET

FORTH IN SECTIONS 50.10/B OF 10 CFR 50. END REF CO:VGESPENCER




